

Grange Junior School Grange Drive Stratton St Margaret Swindon SN3 4JY **Tel:** 01793 822405

www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk

7th September 2022,

Dear Parents,

Now that we have started to settle back to school, I wanted to write to you to introduce myself. I have been a teacher for many years and more recently before my headship in Melksham worked at Gorse Hill School for over 10 years. I live in Cirencester and enjoy spending time with my family; my own two girls keep me busy! I am very much looking forward to leading the school and getting to know you and your children and working closely with the staff and local governors in continuing the great work that has already been happening in the school.

It has been wonderful to spend the last couple of days meeting the children and families alike although I have a way to go before I can remember all the new names!

We know how important it is for you to get to know your child's teacher and build those close partnerships. To this end, we would like to invite parents to school on Monday 19th September between 3:30pm and 4:00pm to offer you an opportunity to touch base with your child's teacher and see their classroom. I will also be available to say hello as will other members of the leadership team.

We look forward to welcoming you into the school.

Yours sincerely,

Hannah Gordon Principal

